In conclusion :

You will agree it is high time that that Lakeside drive will be a City Road , connected to
Jones road ,same as Cope Road. As the major parts of the “Puzzle , that Mr. Ariens alluded
to, can now be solved with Lakeside drive established as a City Road.

It is right time and opportunity for the city planning department to reexamine all these
concerns and options presented and present us, the owners of lakeside drive and also the
Future Purchases of the new homes with answers to these questions as they too will be
impacted with these unanswered questions. May we submit to the City that all the above
concerns, which are very significant and will be addressed and resolved to our satisfaction
before this Draft plan reccives the Blessing of the City Planning Committee and that the
application will not be approved with a condition for the developer and the city to address
and resolve these concerns at a later date and the “Puzzle” ,

Will remain unsolved.

Please keep us posted of all proceedings and we are open for discussion. ( Postal
Addresses Provided ).

Thank you,
The Lakeside Drive Owners.

c.c. Maria Pearson. Councilor.

c.c. Lisa Kelsey. Legislative Coordinator, Planning Committee .City Of Hamilton.




